Vitamark International is proud to announce that affiliates can now enroll in Australia and New Zealand!
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Press Release Summary: Vitamark International is proud to announce that affiliates can now enroll in Australia and New Zealand! New affiliates are able to enroll and order on the Vitamark website as well as the Crave website. While visiting either of these two sites, a new enrollee may simply choose Australia or New Zealand as their country of choice. It's that easy! 
Press Release Body: INITIAL PRODUCT MARKETING
Crave Energy Drink will be the initial Vitamark product marketed in these countries. Crave shipments will originate from the Vitamark Distribution Center in Houston, TX and be shipped directly to affiliates in Australia and New Zealand. The standard delivery time is approximately 7-10 days.
START SPREADING THE WORD TODAY!
Start contacting your prospects in Australia and New Zealand to kick start your international business!
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